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Violet Fdwards is a beginner in tak-

ing music lessons from Miss Brewer and

is learning very fast. E. N.

Essie Reed is doing some very pre tty
drawn work for May Saylor who used to

be a pupil of this school. L. D.

We are all waiting for the snow to

thaw away. Mrs. Campbell says she is

wishing for a little rain. E. S.

The bovs will all be glad when they

fix the old barn. Then there will be

some basketball playing. F. S.

Anna Chalifone is looking for her

cousin, Wm. Pishette to come any day.

He will attend this school. M. M.

The girls of Chemawa now have a lot

of college songs and yells. That's right

girls, have the school spirit. B. C.

Boys and girls if you want to live long,

please take care of yourselves. Don't

stay out in the cold too much. G. B. II.

Thursday forenoon the eighth grade B

class enjoyed themselves skating on the

lake. It was such fun. They wouldn't

mind going again. L. M.

It is snowing at Chemawa; the snow

is about five inches deep, and it is frozen

quite hard this - morning, and the boys

are having fun skating on the hard

snow. E. A.

Up in northern Idaho it's 20 below zero

and they say it's the coldest weather they

have had for sometime. So you boys

from Idaho better stay here at Ch-

emawa where it is not so cold. P. G.

Miss Myrtle Johnson is going to

school in Fruitland Wash. She ays

she likes to ride to school in a sleigh nd

throw the snow. She sends all of Kr

friends and schoolmates herlove.--M- . '.

puptes' icems j

Miss Brown has a handsome new watch
and chain. M..B.

All of the Alaska girls say that they
feel at home when it snows.--- A. E.

The plumbers are kept busy nowa-

days thawing out frozen water pipes.
J. L.

Can't we have a sleigh ride? That is
what they do every place when there is

'snow.

Louise Murray is taking music lessons
from Gertrude Brewer, and is improving
rapidly. B. 0.

Mrs. Wm. McCoy who has been here
at Chemawa, will leave for home in a
few days. C. F.

We the dairy boys were sorry to see
Chas. Bardwell leave because he was good

and industrious. W. H.

The girls are tuning up their instru-
ment and we hope the orchestra will
soon start up. M. L.

Miss Marie Hutchins, of Salem, came
out on a sleigh to visit Ella Brewer Mon-

day evening. T. S.

Mrs. Rosenberger is making a pretty
bead chain for her daughter, Jennie
Rosenberger. A. M.

It is all right to play snow ball but be
careful when you throw them.. Do not
damage school property.

Mr. Thomas Richie of Pendleton Ore.,
was here visiting Myrtle and Violet
Berner last week. A. H.

Mrs. Thiesz is busy passepartonting
pictures for McBride Hall and- - takes

,a great deal of interest in our home.
M. B


